
From: di.ploetz@aol.com [mailto:di.ploetz@aol.com]  

Sent: Friday, August 28, 2015 7:47 PM 
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward3; Kantner, Libby (CI-StPaul); Henningson, Samantha (CI-StPaul); #CI-

StPaul_Ward4; Xiong, Mai Chong (CI-StPaul); #CI-StPaul_Ward1 
Subject: Please DO NOT approve a liquor license for Midway Target 

 
Dear Councilmembers Tolbert, Stark and Thao,  
  
Please do not support a liquor license for the Midway Target.  This liquor store would not provide a 
benefit to the community, and would provide easy access to liquor.  The targeting housing Midway Target 
and the surrounding neighborhoods have plenty of liquor store; there is no need to add this product at a 
family shopping store.  Target made the move many years ago to no longer sell tobacco products; let's 
see Target continue this product of being a healthy place for our community to shop. 
  
The Midway Target frequently has a very dirty parking lot and entrance area; adding a liquor store to this 
business would only increase those problems. 
  
Thank you for your support. 
  
  
Sincerely, 
Dianne Kocourek Ploetz 
1749 Bayard Avenue 
Saint Paul, MN  55116 
651-698-4638 
  
Dianne Kocourek Ploetz 
di.ploetz@aol.com 

 


